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Spring Movie Night

February 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to announce our Spring Movie Night on Thursday 3rd April 2025 for all students at Greenbank!

This fun event will allow children to relax and enjoy a film chosen by them! After half term, we'll be holding a
vote, so the children can pick their preferred movie. On the night, children are welcome to bring a blanket,
Oodie, or anything else that will make them feel comfortable. However, items brought in will be the children’s
responsibility to look after.

Tickets are priced at £4.50 each, which includes a bag of popcorn (sweet or salted). Hot dogs (meat and vegan
options) will also be available for £2 each, but these must be purchased in advance, so our dedicated team

know how many to prepare.

Tickets are available via our dedicated PTA Events website: https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gbff

When purchasing your ticket, please make sure you select the correct option:
Movie Night ticket with NO hot dog: £4.50

Movie Night ticket with MEAT (pork) hot dog: £6.50

Movie Night ticket with MEAT-FREE hot dog: £6.50

Water will be available on the night, but children are also welcome to bring their own bottle of water or fruit
squash — no fizzy drinks, please. We appreciate your support with this.

If your child has any allergies, please let us know when prompted on the PTA website at the ‘checkout’.
Timings:

Drop-off time: 4:45 pm

Collection: 7:00 pm

Movie expectations:

Children’s behaviour is normally fantastic at school events. However, if they do get over excited and break the
‘Movie Night rules,” after our usual polite reminders of expectations, we will phone home and ask for them to

be collected.

As usual, children will not be permitted to leave the Movie Night and walk home unaccompanied, so please
include the adult’s details of who will be collecting, on the order confirmation when prompted.

On the night, children should be dropped off via the front office and collected from the back of the hall (by
year 5 collection doors).

We will announce the chosen movie on Friday 14" March 2025 during Celebration Assembly and all tickets
should be purchased by Monday 31t March 2025.

We look forward to seeing you there!
Sincerely,

Fundraising Friends Greenbank
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